FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked for:
Feeder schools for Gartree High School and Beauchamp College (please provide separate lists) in addition to the catchment areas for Gartree High School and Beauchamp College respectively

This information is not held by Leicester City Council as the two schools listed below are located in the County and are their own admission authorities.   We would recommend that you approach the schools directly.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
